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11-30-20 – COVID update 

 

Good afternoon from Midway Nursing Home 

This is an update from yesterday’s COVID notification.  There are no new positive 
cases for either residents or staff.  Per NYS & NYC DOH guidance and out of an 
abundance of caution, the entire facility is quarantined for two weeks.  The two 
residents who tested positive remain asymptomatic and no other residents are 
displaying signs or symptoms of COVID as of this notification.  

All residents are being closely monitored and are on both droplet and contact 
isolation precautions through the end of the quarantine period. Staff will be 
utilizing full PPE for every resident encounter.   

Resident movement is limited to their rooms and enhanced cleaning measures 
are continuing. 

Unfortunately, this also means that all visitation, including window visits are on 
pause.  You will continue to receive daily updates via these calls.  Updates can 
also be found on our website www.midwaynursinghome.com   

If you would like to make arrangements for a virtual visit, please contact the 
Social Work or Recreation Department. 

We want to assure you that we are doing everything possible to keep your loved 
ones safe. COVID positivity rates are increasing across the state and in our area.  
Please continue to take care of yourselves.  

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

http://www.midwaynursinghome.com/

